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Liberty Point E.S. School  

Governance Meeting Briefs  

August 26, 2019 

 

Meeting Briefs: 

• Mr. Payne will appoint 2 staff members to the SGC by August 31st 

• Mr. Payne nominated Ms. Maddox to remain SGC Chair for 2019-20. Seconded by Mrs. Norman  

• Ms. Maddox nominated Mrs. Norman to be SGC Parlimentarian for 2019-20. Seconded by Mr. Payne  

• Mrs. Mack was nominated as Chair of Outreach and Communication by Ms. Maddox and it was 

seconded by Mrs. Norman 

• Mrs. Summerour volunteered to attend the SGC conference on September 21st 

• Determined that Mrs. Mack still needed to attend SGC training 

• Mr. Payne provided a brief school update. The school year is off to a great start. Title I Curriculum 

Night is 8/27 at 5:30p. Fall Festival and Halloween Dance are still in the planning stages and information 

will be shared soon. September 5th is Grandparents Day at LPES 


